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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

I am originally from California, but as  river guide I was put on a trip on the Middlefork of the Salmon in Idaho. I

have never fallen in love with an area so quickly. Not only the Middlefork of the Salmon, but all of Idaho, all of it's

wilderness areas, and all of the areas that surround it. The wilderness in Idaho is like nothing else in the world. IT

is a magical place, you can feel it when you walk through it, run through it, raft through it. I consider myself one of

the lucky ones that gets paid to spend my summers in Idaho. I feel pride that there is so much wilderness and so

much free flowing water. 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Cortni haislet

South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150

cort.haislet@gmail.com

 


